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I want to thank BC Construction Company for their help in managing the
process of constructing a suitable space for Nice Ice STL. Early on when
the city inspectors identified necessary improvements Chris Haase was
engaged and involved in getting the clarification needed to ensure we
could pass the inspections. He even took time to help evaluate other
possible spaces to ensure my path forward was a good decision.

BC Construction’s contacts and network of skilled subcontractors made
it easy for me to leave the project in their capable hands. Matt Ule,
project manager, kept me updated throughout the several week
renovation and Mike, lead supervisor was on site and able to answer
any questions.

We passed the inspections and I was able to get my manufacturing
license in less then 3 months. I appreciate BC Construction for their
hard work, great communication and organized handling of the project.
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Drew Dubray
Nice Ice STL
2207 S. 12t St
St. Louis, MO



